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Creating 
Graphics pages 
 
To create a page 
to accept photos, 
which can be 
moved anywhere 
on the page 
alongside texts 
etc. requires the 
creation of as 
larger an area as 
possible. 
 
First make the 
margins as small 
are possible. 
 
Click on page lay 
out 
 
Click on margins 
and select 
Narrow 
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Create a drawing 
canvas by;  
 
Clicking on insert 
 
Clicking on Shapes 
 
Select drawing 
canvas at the 
bottom of the sub 
menu 
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Hold the cursor 
over the bottom 
right corner of the 
canvas boundary 
rectangle.  Hold 
down the left key of 
the mouse and drag 
the corner out to 
enlarge the 
boundary. 
 
The boundary line 
can also be 
changed by 
grabbing the mid 
points (3 dots 
location) of the 
sides or the bottom 
and moving to suit. 
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To select a photo, 
 
Select Insert 
 
and then picture. 
 
This will the display 
the index system of 
Pictures 
 
Select the required 
picture by opening 
the folder and then 
the photo, by double 
clicking on the 
required photo. 
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On selecting the 
require photo, it will 
be displayed in a 
random location of 
the canvas area. 
 
Whilst the wire 
frame is displayed, 
the picture can 
moved around to 
the require position. 
(place the cursor on 
the photo hold the 
left key down and 
drag.)  Grabbing 
hold of the green 
button provides a 
rotation facility. 
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Right clicking on the 
photo displays a 
sub menu, giving 
the options to move, 
Copy or cancel the 
menu. 
 
Using the copy 
option will cause a 
second Image to 
display on the 
canvas, often on top 
of existing images.  
Merely grab it and 
slide to where it is 
required. 
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Here a tall ship 
photo is selected 
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The Tall Ship photo 
is pasted on to the 
canvas area. 
 
If the photos are 
placed to overlap.  
You will notice that 
each subsequent 
photo is in front of 
the earlier photo. 
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To change the 
middle photo to 
appear in front of 
both the other 
photos; 
 
Left click, on to the 
required photo 
which will display 
the wire frame 
 
Make sure that 
Format is selected 
 
Select Bring 
Forward, by left 
clicking on the 
triangle at the side, 
and then left click 
on bring forward. 
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Here the middle 
photo is brought to 
the front. 
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Use the same 
routine to send is 
back ward 

 
 
 

To place text on to 
the canvas; 
 
Left click on Shapes 
and then the A 
symbol. 
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To define the size of 
the text box, place 
the cursor at the 
intended top left 
corner. Hold the left 
key down and drag  
across diagonally to 
create the box.  The 
size of the box can 
be adjusted 
diagonally or by 
width and height. 
 
Type the text in the 
box. Select the text 
font from the home 
menu. 

   

 

The shape outline 
(border) and the 
shape fill can be 
selected whilst in 
the Format menu. 
 
Left click on the 
required colour, or 
no fill/no outline as 
required. 
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Here are some 
examples of 
various 
combinations of 
text and boxes. 
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Here are some 
further examples 
 
The text colour of is 
on the home menu.  
Select the triangle 
next to the capital 
letter A on a 
coloured line. 
Select the colour. 
 
To select a page 
background colour 
click on the Page 
Layout menu, then 
select the tringle 
next to Page colour. 
  

To select a photo 
border click on the 
photo, and then 
select format in 
picture tools and 
scroll through the 
border options and 
select 
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Two more 
examples. 
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